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13th November, 2023 
 

Children in Need 2023 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
 
Children in Need 2023 will take place on Friday 17th November.  Peel Park will be joining in with 
the fundraising across the country and raising money for those children who are less fortunate.   
 
This year we are encouraging our pupils to join in with a Wacky Clothes Day.  There will be a prize 
for the wackiest clothes in Key Stage 1 and a prize for Key Stage 2. So please remember the wackier 
the better, please feel free to get creative.  Costs for this will be £1 per child or £2 per family. 
 
We will be having a bun sale which will take place during the day at break time and buns will be 
available for 35p. 
 
Your continued support and generosity towards our charity events are greatly appreciated.  No 
amount donated is insignificant. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr Christy 
 
Mr Christy  


